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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Board of the Five 
Cities Fire Authority scheduled for Friday, 
March 20, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. in the Grover 
Beach City Council Chambers, 154 South 
Eighth Street, Grover Beach, CA, has been 
cancelled.   
 
 
/s/ Tricia Meyers        
Tricia Meyers 
Clerk to the Board 
 

Karen White, Chair 
Keith Storton, Vice Chair 
Jeff Lee, Board Member 

Stephen C. Lieberman, Executive Officer 
Tricia Meyers, Clerk to the Board 

David P. Hale, General Counsel 

 


